
Kitson Walker, President/CEO.  Mr. Walker is the founder and CEO of EBS-4U, Inc. (EBS) a multi-facet 
Service provider committed to providing best in class Information Technology/Business and Facility 
support services. EBS maintains the following designations Disable Veteran Owned Small Business 
(SDVOSB) certified, SBA 8a, HUBZone, JV 8(a) STARS III GWAC contract holder and DBE certified 
company.  

Mr. Walker held positions with the following companies: Wells Fargo Migration Project Manager: 
Washington Mutual Bank Commercial Group, VP Relationship Manager; Bank of America, Treasury 
Analyst and Treasury Officer in the Federal Government Banking Group. His role includes leading 
projects and managing activities associated with migration that are typically longer-term, cross-
department, and or moderate/ high in risk, scope, and complexity. He employed creative problem 
solving to generate solutions and directions in support of the largest bank merger in history (Wells Fargo 
and Wachovia).  

Prior to joining Washington Mutual Bank (WaMu) and Bank of America, Mr. Walker worked in various 
capacities for companies such as Sony Pictures Entertainment, in the financial division.  

He served in the United States Air Force where he gained valuable skills that contributed to his 
professional growth. He has been instrumental in the development and implementation of sales and 
retention plans; assisted in the evaluation of treasury and liquidity needs and participated in the 
structuring of appropriate working capital management solutions. His responsibilities included 
consulting with clients on working capital/treasury issues, recommending treasury solutions that fit the 
needs of various organizations, marketing new products and services to deliver value add solutions.  

Mr. Walker holds a BA degree from the University of Maryland at College Park, Maryland and an MBA 
from Woodbury University, Burbank CA. He also attended the Haas School of Business, “Executive 
Development Cash Management Program” at the University of California at Berkley. He taught at the 
American Bankers Association in Atlanta. Mr. Walker is a Certified Treasury Professional and is a 
member of the Association for Financial Professionals. Most recently, he was one of a selective group of 
business owners throughout the United States and its territories selected to participate in the Goldman 
Sachs 10,000 Small Businesses development program.  

He gives of himself to the community by speaking at various schools such as Brown Elementary School in 
the city of Atlanta, Habitat for Humanity volunteer. Mr. Walker has two beautiful daughters Imani a 
graduate of Drexel University and Nia a rising freshman who will be attending Florida A&M University 
(FAMU) in Tallahassee Florida. He also founded the Ena Pearl Foundation Dedicated to his late mother. 

 


